
I support the mandatory labelling of palm oil. 
 
I believe that there is a thriving market in palm oil leading to the illegal 
clearing of land by subsistence farmers in the developing nations. 
The alleged illegal clearing of land is destroying valuable native habitats, 
threatening protected species and increasing the risks of climate change. 
 
I believe that the mandatory labelling of palm oil will increase consumer 
awareness of these related issues. 
The mandatory labelling will also encourage food producers to be more 
responsible and to ensure they use only sustainable and certifiable sources 
for their products. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Michael Brunton 
 


